
July 10, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jack White 

Jack White Graphic Arts 

704 Candlewood Road 

Fort Worth, TX 76103 

 

Dear Mr. White: 

 

Thank you very much for sending an original copy of the June 27, 1996 article from the Fort Worth 
Star-Telegram.  We appreciate your kind gesture as it is not always easy for us to obtain out-of-state 

newspapers. 

 

Again, thank you for sending the article and for your continuing support of the Board’s activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 


